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ESL Students Tour Historic DUblin

On April 28, the Society hosted 20 English as
a second language students along with their
teachers on a walking tour of the Dublin
Historic District offering insight into Dublin’s
settlement and development of the past
210 years. Stops along the way included
Dublin Spring Park, Dublin's former
firehouse, the Dublin Community Church,
the Grounds of Remembrance, Indian Run
gorge, S. Riverview St, and S. High St. 
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Elementary STudents Visit Davis Cabin 
The Davis Cabin is located on Shawan Falls Drive by the Indian Falls
parking lot. Visitors of the falls or post office often pass the cabin but
do not know about the building's history or get to look inside. For the
past year, Dublin Schools gifted education specialist and Society
Trustee, Katie Guehl, spearheaded an initiative to  furnish the Davis
Cabin and create a living history exhibit for elementary students.
And, on May 5 and 6, the Society opened Davis Cabin to students
from Wright and Thomas elementaries who spend the day
experiencing life in the 1800s. The event was such a success that the
Society plans to find additional times throughout the year for both
students and adults to visit the cabin and learn about pioneer life. 

Coffman Homestead Open Houses

Want to Join a Walking tour?
The Society will offer tours of Historic Dublin



Friday June 10 at 5:00 P.M., and 
Saturday June 18 at 10:00 A.M. 



All tours start at the Dublin Visitor
Information Center, 9 S. High St. 
promptly as scheduled and last

approximately 1 ½ hours. 



Please RSVP to info@dublinohiohistory.org if
you wish to participate. Suggestion donation
for the tour is $10 per person. Cash, check

and venmo payments are accepted. 

On Sunday May 1, the Society successfully held its first open house of
2022. Thank you to our docents and to those who attended. 




For a suggested donations of $5 for adults, our docents provide tours
of the Coffman house, barn, and replica school from 1:00 pm to 3:00
pm on select Sundays. Please try to join on us this summer for one of

our open houses on: 



June 12, July 10, August 14, or September 11 

mailto:info@dublinohiohistory.org


DONATEVOLUNTEER

More Updates and information

KEEP INVOLVED IN 2022
The Society Board voted to waive membership dues

for 2022. However, donations are welcome and
appreciated. The Society thanks you for your

continued support and enourages all to particpate
in our 2022 open houses and walking tours.

Post Office Box 2
Dublin, Ohio 43017 
614-716-9149 
www.dublinohiohistory.org
info@dublinohiohistory.org

We are always seeking volunteers
to assist with open houses,

walking tours, archival research,
and collections management. 
Click below to fill out a form!

All donations will be used
towards refurbishing

artifacts, upgrading exhibits
and digitizing our archives.

Use the link below...
OR

...scan our Venmo QR code
with your phone to donate  

@DublinOhioHistory

DUblin SCioto High School Students Study Louisa May Alcott



An excerpt of an article by Sophomore Keira Krenz

Dublin Scioto’s AP Studies class does a lot of ambitious projects, but none quite like the
Louisa May Alcott Immersive Experience. Sophomore students in Mr. Witt’s and Mrs.
D’Arcangelo’s class were tasked with transforming the lobby of their school's theater
into 1800’s Concord, Massachusetts based on the life of the famous author of the book
Little Women by Louisa May Alcott. After a staggering two months of researching her
life, table groups teamed up and tasked with transforming the normal lobby into
different aspects of her life from the culture of the time period, her childhood, and her
legacy. The experience was the culmination of four months of work and included
collaboration with the Dublin Historical Society (who donated era specific and
authentic artifacts such as a bonnet and a Civil War era uniform and letters), League of
Women Voters (who aided key parts of research), and the Dublin Education Foundation
(which provided contributions for research and construction). Students also developed
a website which will be shared with and utilized by local schools interested in learning
more about Louisa May Alcott and the time period in history. To visit the student
created website CLICK HERE.  
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https://sites.google.com/dublinschools.net/immersive2022/home?fbclid=IwAR3WymMf-MtVVFg-FyjnqiIf0Uiv1Iax3qcbAeKLGTZDbImY2OYQ7zH4X4w

